Readfield Trails Committee Minutes
February 27, 2018

Present: Nancy Buker, Ken Clark, Greg Durgin, Jeanne Harris, Bob Harris, Greg Leimbach,
Holly Rahmlow

Excused: Ben Mclntosh, Rob Peale, Becky Walsh, Henry Whittemore

The meeting was called to order at 6:34 p.m.

The minutes were read and approved but we lacked a quorum, so they will be voted on
next month.

Jeanne reported that the current balance in our account is $1,688. Greg said that didn’t
tally with what he told the Budget Committee, so he will look into it.

Don Rahmlow demonstrated the state RSMS software as a possible way to map our trails.
The software is written to help towns with their road maintenance, but it can be adapted to
trails. Readfield owns a copy, so there is no cost to trails

Greg L. suggested that a smaller group of members be formed to work with Don on
deciding how to proceed, such as what we want to highlight on the maps.

Greg L. updated us on what is happening with the Conservation Commission and the
possibility of installing solar power via Revision. They considered the Fairgrounds and old
landfill, but there were issues. They are continuing to look at options, including the schools.

Greg D. and Ken met with the Budget Committee regarding Trails’ expenses and budget.
The budget was intact as of that meeting.

Nancy asked if there were any updates on the Draper property. Greg L. said the New
England Forestry Foundation has new leadership and will undoubtedly be looking into trails.

The next meeting will be March 27.

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 p.m.

Minutes prepared and submitted by Holly Rahmlow



